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7 August 2015

Dear Commissioner,
I am writing to make a comment on the proposed boundary changes to the Eyre Electorate.

My concern is that if the member elected at the next election is based in the populated area
of Wagin, Esperance will be too remote and far away to have proper representation.

| also strongly disagree with removing the Eyre Electorate all together.
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Esperance, WA



